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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL

DOLPH BRISCOE
GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

December 20, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American GI Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your letter of December 17
and your outstanding recommendation of Dr. Clotilde
Garcia for appointment to the Board of Regents of
The University of Texas.

As you know, I have had the privilege of working
with Dr. Cleo on a number of occasions and totally
concur that she is a person of outstanding ability
and sound judgment. She would, indeed, make ag
strong addition to this Board or for that matter,
any Board requiring judgment and wisdom.

I also very much appreciate the statistical information
which you enclose and assure you that this will receive
my very serious consideration at the proper time.

Please accept my kindest personal regards and best
wishes for a merry holiday season.

Sincifely,

I~hj*fr~ic
Govafnor of Texas
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